
 

 

Email: office@heeneprimary.co.uk 

Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern 

‘Learning together, loving others, guided by God’ 

 

Co-op Local Community Fund 
‘Heene Helping Hands’ 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Some fantastic news!  Heene Helping Hands have put together a bid for Co-op Local Community funding.  I’m 
so pleased to announce that we have been successfuland selected to receive funding from the Co-op Local 
Community Fund. It means that we will get a contribution towards our project (see outline below). But we 
need your help. The more support we get, the more funding we could receive. So if you're a Co-op Member 
log in to your Co-op Membership account and choose us. If you're not a member, please join and support us!  
Particular thanks go to Sarah Cotsford who wrote the bid on their behalf.   

 
Issy Davies and myself attended the launch at the Rowlands Road branch on 21st September (see the photo 
below).  We are now asking you and your families to do your bit!! 

1. Log on to your existing membership account or set up an account with the Co-op. 
2. Choose ‘Heene Helping Hands’ as your local cause. 
3. Every time thereafter that you use your membership card, 5% goes to you and 1% to HHH. 
4. The current giving period runs from 21st September 2016 to 18th March 2017. 

 
The project bid:  
This year, we are funding a project to improve the children’s 
outside space.  The school has recently been extended.  Following 
a successful campaign by the school and parents, land for a new 
outside space has been secured but we now need to raise 
additional funding to cover the cost of a new play area for sports, 
playtime and outside learning in an expanding school.  The school 
is keen to get exciting ideas from parents and children as to what 
they feel is needed in a new outdoor space and plans will be 
drawn up and approved.  This is a chance for Heene Primary 
School to have a fun, creative and educational playground for 
many children to enjoy over the coming years. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Jo MacGovern 
Headteacher 

 


